No.

Unritep INDEPENDENT SCcHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _July 22, 2009

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1. United South High School Cheerleaders received a donation of $1,000.00 from Blue Bonnet

Concession.

United High School Ultimate Robotics Team received a donation of $8,000.00 from AEP.

The Migrant Education Program received a donation of $1,500.00 from American Electric

Power Co.

4. LBJ High School Chess Club received a donation of $1,400.00 from the following: Dr.
Guajardo, Mrs. Lopez, Mr./Mrs. Gignac, Mr. Arriaga, Jr. J. Herrera, Mrs. N. Salinas, Mrs.
Clay, Mr. Long, Mr. Flores, Mrs. Tovar, Mrs. C. Gamez, Mr. Groogan, Mr. Jackson, Mrs.
Acosta, Ms. R. Tristan, Mr. Rigal, Mrs. Donauber, Mr. / Mrs. G. Martinez, and Mrs. Nancy
Duran.

5. LBJ High School Boys and Girls Basketball teams received a donation of $1,000.00 from the
LBJ Class of 2009,

2.
3.

The following are donations under $1000

1. LBJ High School Navy Junior Officer Training Corp. received a donation of $200.00 from Mr. Jerry
Gutierrez from Solar Screens of South Texas.

2. LBJ High School Navy Junior Officer Training Corp. received a donation of $200.00 from Mr. Joe
Martinez from Nova Star.

3. LBJ High School Dream Catchers Dance Team received a donation of a Mini Vox Sound System valued
at $224.00 from the LBJ Class of 2009.

4. The Health Services Dept. received a donation of $200.00 from Mr. Edward Whitman of Macgill
Discount Nurse Supply Company. '

Grand Total:  $13,724.00
RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact.

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources.




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DIS

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Roylin B. Wilson, Principal
Subject:  Donation

Date: June 17, 2009

The United South High School Cheerleaders have received the following donation:

Blue Bonnet Conce55|on$ 1,000.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval by the board. |

The United South High School Cheerleaders are very appreciative to the above-
mentioned organization for the generous donation.

United South High: School
Roylin Wilson, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (056 473-5400 @ Fax (956) 473-5599
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FOR CHILDREN
Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Alberto Alemah Jr., UHS Principal
Date June 24, 2009
Subject: Acceptance of Donation

United High School has received the following donations:
§/7/09 AEP Magnet Ultimate Robotics Team $8,000.00
We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for approval by the

Your attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

\1./

United High School
Alberto Aleman, Jr., Principal
2811 United Dr. ® Laredo, Texas 78045 o (956) 473-5600 & Fax (956) 473-1980



Elia M. Juarez, Director
Federal and State Compensatory Programs

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent [
From: Elia M. Juarez, Executive Director
Federal & State Compensatory Programs

Subject: AEP Donation for Migrant Program Students

Date: June 18, 2009

Mr. Santos, please present for Board Approval a donation of $1,500.00 {o our Migrant Education Program
from American Electric Power Co.

This donation will be used to provide Migrant student incentives such as T-shirts for educational field
trips, instructional items such as calculators, portfolios/student organizers, talking dictionaries and Leap

Frog Instructional Games.

Thank you for you attention to this request.

201 Lindenwood Dr. — Laredo, TX 78045 - (956)473-6259 - Fax (956) 473-6422



FOR CHILDREN

D INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTR

Roberto J Santos
Superintendent

To:  Roberto J Santos, Superintendent

From: Maggic Martinez, Principal “JY\: f‘%‘
Date: 6-1-2009

Re:  Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Lyndon B Johnson High
School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval:

Dr. Guajardo, Mrs. Lopez, Mr/Mrs. Gignac, Mr. Arriaga, Mr. J Herrera, Mrs. N
Salinas, Mrs. Clay, Mr. Long, Mr. Flores, Mrs. Tovar, Mrs. C Gamez, Mr. Groogan,
Mr. Jackson, Mrs. Acosta, Ms. R Tristan, Mr. Rigal, Mrs. Donauber, Mr/Mrs. G
Martinez and Mrs. Nancy Duran for donating $1400.00 for the Chess Club
Tournament in Nashville.

Mr. Jerry Gutierrez from Solar Screens of South Texas for donating $200.00 to the
Lyndon B Johnson Navy Junior Officer Training Corp.

Mr. Joe Martinez from Nova Star for donating $200.00 to the Lyndon B Johnson Navy
Junior Officer Training Corp.

The LBJ Class of 2009 for donating $1000.00 to the LBJ HS Boys and Girls Basketball
that will be used to purchase indoor chairs for basketball games.

The LBJ Class of 2009 for donating a Mini Vox Sound System to the LBJ HS Dream
Catchers Dance Team. Faayee

I.yndon B Johnson High School would like to thank the mentioned organization for their
generosity and their support of our students at LBJ HS.

Thank you.

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
5626 Cielito Lindo Blvd ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5100 ® Fax (956) 473-5281
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[ED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Trene Rosales RN, BSN
Health Services Director

. MEMORANDUM
To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent |
From: Irene Rosales RN, BSN, Health Services Director
Through: Sandra Cavazos, Executive Director for Student Services
Date: May 29, 2009

Subject: Acceptance of Donation

On Friday, May 29, 2009, Mr. Edward Whitman, sales representative of Macgill, Discount
Nurse Supply Company, presented me with an additional $200.00 donation, to be spent on
the procurement of health educational material. Enclosed please find a copy of the check. I
respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for approval
of acceptance.

Thank you for your assistance with this process.

Irene Rosales RN, BSN
Health Services Director

700 E. Del Mar Blvd. Rear - Laredo, Texas 78045 - (956) 473-6264 - Fax (956) 473-6407



